
 

 

 
 

Stormont Castle 
BELFAST 
BT4 3TT 

 

 

Michael Potter 
Committee for TEO 
Room 412 
Parliament Buildings 
Ballymiscaw 
Stormont 
BELFAST 
BT4 3SR           

27 January 2021 

     
Dear Michael 
 
 
WESTMINSTER FINANCE BILL  
 

Thank you for your letter of 3 December in which you requested further information 
on the content of the Finance (Taxation) Bill and its implications for Northern Ireland.   
 

The Bill gained Royal Assent on 17 December 2020 and passed onto the statue 

book as the Taxation (Post-transition Period) Act 2020.  During its progress through 

Parliament the Executive was not consulted, and therefore we are unable to provide 

the Committee with the information requested.  

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 

 
 

 
Departmental Assembly Liaison Officer 

 



   

Committee for the Executive Office  

  

 

 

 

SD20 

Stormont Castle 

Ballymiscaw 

Belfast 

BT4 3TT  

3 December 2020  

 

Dear Neill  

  

WESTMINISTER FINANCE BILL 

 

At the Committee for the Executive Office meeting on 2 December 2020, Members 

made reference to the Finance Bill that is due to be tabled in Westminster next week.  

 

Some Members expressed concern around media reports that the Bill contains 

clauses that would override the Brexit Withdrawal Agreement.  

 

The Committee agreed to request information on the content of the Bill and the 

implications for Northern Ireland. 

  

The Committee requested an urgent response. 

  

Yours sincerely  

  

 

 

Marie Austin 

Clerk, Committee for the Executive Office 
 

 

 

Committee for the Executive Office  
Room 375a, Parliament Buildings, Ballymiscaw, Stormont, Belfast, BT4 3XX  

Telephone: (028) 9052 1019  E-mail: 

Committee.Executive@niassembly.gov.uk  




